
 

 

 

Friday 19th November 2021     

It was so lovely to see parents and carers in 

school last week  for Year 6’s                                 

Remembrance Assembly. I think you will agree  

that the children made everyone very proud. It 

was a very moving  experience and fantastic to 

hear children singing again in school, especially 

after these very unusual times.  

This week Tri Kidz came to visit Trawden School. 

All of our children (and staff) did extremely well 

completing their mini   triathlon, especially in 

the bad weather! Well done to everyone who 

took part for your perseverance and endurance.  

Please see details regarding our walk to school 

challenge on this newsletter and on our                     

Facebook page. We are encouraging parents, 

carers and children to help the environment and 

their health by not using their cars and instead 

walking to school.  

Our EYFS and KS1 children are buy learning lines 

and songs for their nativity in a couple of weeks. 

Please keep an eye out for the letter about               

tickets (coming soon) as they will be restricted to 

only 2 per family and on a first come first served 

basis. 

Take care, Mrs Stinchon 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd Nov– Non                       
uniform day - bring donations 
for Christmas hampers  

Raffle ticket on sale NOW from 
the school office 

Friday 26th Nov -  Year 4 visit 
Marsden School  

Tuesday 30th Nov - Flu                        
immunisations in school. 

Wednesday 1st Dec - EYFS/
Yr1/Yr2 Parents Phonics and 
Reading workshop 17.15-18.15pm 

Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd 
Dec - PTFA Christmas POP-UP 
shop 

Tuesday 7th Dec - Marsden school visiting 
Yr 3  

Wednesday 8th Dec - EYFS and KS1 
Nativity at 2pm and 6pm 

Friday 10th Dec - “Jingle Jog” in                  
festive headgear -  £1 donations to 
Pendleside Hospice 

Wednesday 15th Dec - School 
Christmas dinner  

Friday 17th Dec - School closes for                    
Christmas Holidays at 3.30pm  

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB    

Wednesday 5th Jan 2022 - Start 
school                                                         

 

A Big thank you to Oscar Baillie’s 

Grandad for kindly donating 

some large cotton reels for our 

Forest school. These will all be 

put out and put to good use for building.   



 Christmas Hampers  

Please remember to bring AT LEAST 2 items into school on                                   

Tuesday 23rd November  as the fee for non uniform day.  
 

     Items can include:  

Bottles of wine/sherry/port etc.                                                                                   
(must be handed in by an adult to the office please) 

Jars of chutney/chilli Jam/pickles/dips (not fresh) 

Boxes of chocolates 

Cream Crackers/biscuits for cheese 

Sharing bags of crisps 

Christmas napkins packs  

Christmas decorations 

Mince pies 

Boxes of biscuits 

Hot chocolate 

Christmas pudding  

Tinned custard/cream 

Luxury shower gel/Luxury bubble bath 

Shower body scrub/sponge/nail brush/makeup brush set 

Any other items you would like to receive in a luxury hamper! 
 

     These items will then be used to make up luxury Christmas Hampers which 
will be raffled off on Wednesday 15th December 2021 and be collected from 
school in time for Christmas. 

 

    We have already been donated some fabulous luxury themed hampers: 

Wills of Barrowford Hamper 

Gaming Hamper 

Darceys Hamper  

Bottle Hamper 

THANK YOU! 



 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our certificate                       

winners from the last 2 weeks! 

EYFS  Grace, Freddie, Sophia & Esmae 

YR 1  Lily & Daniel 

YR 2  Tilly May & Ollie Ho 

YR 3  Emily, Alfie & Caleb 

YR 4  Lucy, Isla, Molly, Thomas, Jamie, Indie  

         & Maddison     

YR 5  Jenna, William & Mason  

YR 6  The whole of Year 6, Hallie & Annie Mae                  

 

 

       

           

Monday - Karate with Sensei  

Simon, every Monday 3.30pm - 

5pm 

Tuesdays - Fitness Evolution Box-

ing Club 3.30pm - 4.30pm  15th  

September - 7th  December (12 

weeks) 

Wednesdays - Pro Sport,  Archery 

for KS2 3.30 - 4.30pm  (5 weeks) 

Thursdays - Pro Sport, 

Dance+Acro for EYFS & KS1 3.30 - 

4.30pm (5 weeks) 

 



 

We are taking part in  the "WOW – the walk to 

school challenge!" 

This is a pupil-led challenge where the                                 

children self-report how they get to school 

every day. The exciting behaviour-change                                    

initiative to encourage more children and their 

families to walk to school.   

If they travel sustainably at least once a week 

for a month, they get rewarded with a badge. 

If you live too far away or don’t have time to 

walk the whole way to school, you can Park 

and Stride to help your child earn their WOW 

badge. Simply park or hop off public transport 

at least ten minutes away from the school and 

walk the remaining journey. 

So, get walking!  

Christmas Party lunch! 

Please see details of our Christmas 

lunch menu. This will take place on 

Wednesday 15th December. We will 

shortly be asking parents and carers 

to put their orders in for children 

who usually bring a packed lunch. 

Children who usually have a school 

meal do not need to order one. 

 


